
Public Notice
The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and
Community Development Department (HCDD) is proposing
a loan agreement with Harris Center for Mental Health
and Intellectual or Developmental Disability, providing
$4,545,012.00 in Home Investment Partnership Program
(HOME) funds towards the construction of their proposed
6168 South Loop East Apartments, which will consist of 24
one-bedroom units and two one-bedroom ADA-accessible
units. The project will provide permanent housing for adults
experiencing homelessness, who also live with mental
illness, substance use disorder, and/or other chronic health
conditions in Harris County. The property is located at 6168
South Loop East Freeway, Houston, TX 77087 and is in City
Council District I.
The public has thirty (30) days to comment on this proposed
item. The thirty-day period extends from Tuesday, April 18,
2023, through Thursday, May 18, 2023. Upon completion of the
30-day public comment period, HCDD will take this item to
City Council.
For additional information on this item, contact Metchm
Lohoues-Washington at (832) 394-6180. Written comments
can be submitted by email to Anne.Lohoues-Washington@
houstontx.gov .
For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or
landlord/tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-
Jeffries at (832) 394-6200 ext 5. For any information about our
Complaints and Appeals Process, please access the following:
https://houstontx.gov/housing/complaints.html and https://
houstontx.gov/housing/appeals.html. For more information
about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's
website at www.houstontx.gov/housing.


